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	Comments


ERCOT is not in agreement with the changes made by this OGRR and recommends the Operating Guide language remain unchanged.

DOE Report Form EIA-417 states, “The Electric Utility that operates a Control Area and/or Reliability Coordinators and other Electric Utilities, as appropriate must use this form to submit mandatory reports of electric power system incidents or disturbances to the DOE Operations Center that Operates on a 24 hour……”

ERCOT looks more at the bulk electrical system.  Since any DOE reportable event will be seen by the TSP or QSE, which is closer to the distribution or plant levels than ERCOT, it is not out of the question that those Entities would continue to report both to the DOE and ERCOT as they have in the past.

Given the one hour time limitation for initial reporting the event to DOE, it makes sense for the TSP or QSE overseeing the area where the event occurs to report the event as soon and as accurately as possible.  If a Transmission Company loses 50,000 customers, that company is more aware of it from the start than ERCOT would be.  ERCOT will depend upon that company to report the event.  If a QSE or Generating Company gets into a fuel shortage situation, those companies are more aware of the implications of such situations than is ERCOT.  ERCOT would have to depend on the companies to report to ERCOT and then ERCOT would have to report to DOE.  The process of reporting to ERCOT and the DOE simultaneously will take less time.

While all details may not be available in the one hour time frame that DOE has set forth, there are provisions for follow up reporting within 48 hours after the incident.

ERCOT Compliance recommends that the Utilities continue to report DOE reportable events jointly to the DOE and to ERCOT as they have in the past, per the existing Operating Guide language.

There will be times when ERCOT will want to investigate events that may or may not be DOE reportable, but that ERCOT may feel were a threat to reliability.
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